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From talking about the campaign in a Congressional office, to expressing 

disappointment in meeting with the staff, to "dropping in," many advocates are 

irritating their legislators without even knowing it, which is a horrible way to get 

people to agree with you. Here is a list of the top ten things elected officials and 

staff hate to hear. 

Number 10: "But l thought my appointment was with the Senator" 

Never, ever indicate that you are disappointed to be meeting with a staff person. 

On Capitol Hill, having a good relationship with a staff person can make or break 

your cause. 

Number 9: "Here's some reading material for you - our 300 page annual report" 

When meeting with a member of Congress or staff person, try to limit your leave 

behind materials to one or two pages, and include details on where this 

information can be located on the web, if appropriate. Offering the information in a 

file folder with your organization's name on the label will also help ensure that the 

materials are put in a file drawer, as opposed to the round file. 

Number 8: "How much of a campaign contribution did your boss get to vote 

against (or for) this bill?" 

Believe it or not, most staff have no idea who contributed to their boss' campaigns. 

Not only is this question insulting, but even if it were accurate, the staff person 






